
 
 
 
 
 

 Ms McManus’ Top Ten Transition Tips 

Keep checking your chosen 
sixth form/college’s website 
– these are being updated 

all of the time.

Engage with the KS5 work 
that these providers are 

publishing – it will give you 
an advantage when your 

course begins.

Familiarise yourself with the 
course content and 

specifications that you will 
be studying.

READ! Your chosen 
providers will have 

recommended reading lists 
for your courses; work your 

way through these.

Attend the virtual events 
that are being advertised –

these give you the 
opportunity to speak with 

teachers and this is 
invaluable.

Be proactive. If you have 
any questions, contact 

your chosen provider or 
Ms McManus.

Keep checking your school 
email – Ms McManus is 

forwarding any information 
that she receives.

Keep studying. Contact the 
teachers of the subjects 

that you are intending on 
studying at KS5 – they can 

offer guidance, subject-
specific tips and point you 
in the direction of higher 

level material to keep you 
occupied.

Speak to your peers. They 
may have found websites or 

other online material that 
you could benefit from.

Apply! Of course, if you 
haven’t already secured a 

place, now is the time to do 
so. All providers have online 
applications and are running 

telephone interviews.


